
Attention 
Ohio Employers 

 
Re: Workers’ Compensation 

 
Ohio law requires every employer with one or more employees 
to obtain workers’ compensation coverage. To obtain coverage 
you must complete the Application for Ohio Workers’ 
Compensation Coverage (U-3). This can be obtained by 
contacting the Ohio Bureau of Workers’ Compensation at 
1-800-644-6292 or visiting bwc.ohio.gov. 
 
It is your responsibility as an Ohio employer to post the 
mandatory Workers’ Compensation poster. 


